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I OPPOSE this legislation and it’s amendment! 

 

This legislation is unconstitutional and a slap in the face to legal firearms owners in 

Oregon. A last second change and a last minute meeting adding in additional 

limitations is appalling. The opposition to this bill is already at 90%, and adding more 

restrictions is not making it better but worse!  

 

Please stop trying to limit lawful citizens and address the mental health issues 

instead. Go after the criminals that don’t care if you make laws they won’t follow.  

 

And the fiscal impact is unknown, who is going to pay for this seizure of our rights?  

 

Oregonians don’t want this! Please vote NO!  

 

 


